
This bill will do nothing to help tenants other than the 

bad ones ! We have clients calling us to say they think 

they should sell their rentals NOW, before this Bill 

passes. That will create many new property owners, and 

less availability for tenants. People are already 

hurrying to give "no cause" eviction notices to cull out 

their bad tenants. I don't think those who are for this 

bill have thoroughly thought out it's consequences. NO 

on HB 2004-A ! 
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